
 

Announcement on the Temporary Suspension of CNY  

Pre-Settlement Service from September 29th to October 6th 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) would like to inform you that 

the Bank’s CNY Pre-Settlement service will be temporarily suspended during China 

National Day holiday from 29th September to 6th October 2023. 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused. 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

27th September 2023 

 


